
 

Memorandum 
 

TO:   All Divisional Staff and PRSD Trustees 

FROM: Adam Murray, Superintendent of Schools 

DATE:  October 27, 2022 

RE:  ANNOUNCEMENT – Interim Vice Principal of T. A. Norris Middle School 
 

 
I am pleased to announce the appointment of Jeralee Neufeld as 

Interim Vice Principal of T. A. Norris Middle School.   

 

Mrs. Neufeld has been a teacher at T. A. Norris Middle School since 

2013.  Her initial assignment was grade 6 English Language Arts, 

Social Studies, Music, and grades 6-8 Band and Exploratories. 

 

In 2021, Jeralee was assigned the role of Inclusive Education Coach at 

T. A. Norris Middle School and has been attaining leadership 

experience through her position by facilitating professional development and instructional coaching 

to teachers and educational assistants and collaborating with Learning Support Teams, and outside 

support agencies to provide optimal programming for students. She has a passion for creating 

positive, supportive, and inclusive environments for all students and staff.    

 

Jeralee received her Bachelor of Education and Bachelor of Physical Education from the University 

of Alberta in 2013 and recently completed her Master of Education from the University of Alberta. 

 

Jeralee brings compassion, a caring attitude, and leadership skills to her new role. T. A. Norris 

Middle School and the school division will benefit from her leadership. 

 

Congratulations Jeralee! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Adam Murray 

Superintendent of Schools 

Peace River School Division  
Box 380, Grimshaw, AB TOH 1 WO  

Phone: (780) 624-3601 Fax: (780) 332-1050 


